
MEDIA ADVISORY/PHOTO OPPORTUNITY
Los Angeles Kings take MTA's Metro Bus for tour of their new home at

Staples Center

The Los Angeles Kings professional hockey team will
take an MT A Metro Bus, wrapped in their new team
advertisement, to the new Staples Center for a tour of
the facility currently under construction. MT A operates a
variety of Metro Bus lines that will service the new
Staples Center, scheduled to open in the Fall, 1999.
Once the center opens, fans will find it easy and
convenient to use public transit to get to the new center.
MT A's Metro Rail system from Long Beach, the Wilshire
corridor, Norwalk, EI Segundo, downtown Los Angeles
and Hollywood will also service the new center with a
convenient stop at the Metro Blue Line's Pico and Flower
Street Station.

Monday, September 14, 1998
4:30 p.m. **(Approximate time)

* * (The MT A Metro Bus is scheduled to arrive at
approximately 4:30 p.m. from Woodland Hills with the
LA Kings on board)

The New Staples Center
11 th and Figueroa Streets
Los Angeles

CONTACT: Rick Jager, MTA Media Relations, (213) 922-2707 or
Kurt Schwartzkopf, LA Kings Dir. of Marketing, (310) 419-3833




